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Dear Southeastern New England ITE Members, 
 
We’re very excited for the Fall 2024 Southeastern New England ITE (SENEITE) Meeting that 
will take place on Thursday, October 10, 2024 at the Hilton Garden Inn in Waltham, MA.  The 
SENEITE Awards/Scholarship Committee is holding a Raffle to fund the two Student 
Scholarships awarded annually at the Fall meeting.  
 
The SENEITE Awards/Scholarship Committee is reaching out to its members and their firms for 
Raffle donations for the 2024 Fall meeting. We request that donations be confirmed with the 
SENEITE Awards/Scholarship Committee by Tuesday, October 8, 2024. Your company’s logo 
can be displayed during the event, before the raffle, and when the prize is awarded . Some 
examples of prizes that have been donated in the past, or gift ideas to consider include, but are 
not limited to: 
 

• Tickets to a Bruins/Celtics/Red Sox/Patriots/Revolution Game  

• Theme Gift Basket  

• Amazon gift card 

• Restaurant gift card  

• Home improvement store gift card  

• Hotel and/pr Spa gift certificate 

• Vacation/ski weekend with lodging and/or lift tickets 

 
For the 2023 Fall Raffle and with the generous donations of 25 participating firms, the SENEITE 

section raised $1,125.00 toward the two $1,000.00 scholarships awarded.  
 
If your firm is interested in donating a Raffle prize or has any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact Arianna at arianna.mickeeprice@fando.com. 
 
The SENEITE Scholarship/Awards committee would like to thank you all in advance for your 
2024 Fall Raffle donations. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The SENEITE Scholarship/Awards Committee 


